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NOTICE 

This is to inform you that we will not be able to change any section as per the 

request/application either by students or parents. A change of section is common in every school. 

We change it after each academic year. Last year also, we did it. The class teacher and the subject 

teachers have undergone to divide for the betterment of our students so that they become mature 

to cope up any situation. Parents are requested to focus more on the learning part of their 

children instead of breaking off section/friendship bond etc.  

We will not be able to change anything whichever is decided. Our previous experience says it 

takes a few days/weeks to settle down with a new group of friends. 

 

 

Signature of the Principal 

 

 


